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Coming all the way from Canada, Mr. Joseph Camilleri (Aka 'Crazy Legs') organized the first 'Terry Fox 

Run/Walk' to raise funds for the research of cancer. The event, a first for Malta since it started 35 years 

ago in Canada, was held along the picturesque Birzebbugia Promenade. 

 

The event was launched by the town mayor Mr. Barun Kevin and attended by young and old alike. Joseph 

himself brought his wife and whole family to support the good cause. Myrabelle Corlett, Chairperson 

WFWP, Malta, participated in the event alongside Ms. Maryrit Zammit, Joseph's sister. This year's event 

put Malta on the Terry Fox International Map and was dedicated to the memory of Maryrit's husband who 

succumbed to cancer only last month. 

 

Regards, 

 

Myrabelle Corlett 

Chairperson,WFWP Malta 

 

 


